

Delaware Center for the Inland Bays staff gathered at Legislative Hall in Dover on June 25th as the Delaware General Assembly considered and passed Senate Concurrent Resolution 192 commemorating the Center's 30th Anniversary. Center Board of Directors Secretary Aimee Isaac addressed Delaware Senators stressing the importance of preserving, protecting, and restoring the Inland Bays. Senator Gerald Hocker, Senator Russ Huxtable, and Representative Ron Gray introduced and sponsored the bill. For more information on the Delaware Center for the Inland Bays, please visit: inlandbays.org Pictured: Mark Carter, Bryanna Lisiewski, Aimee Isaac, Bob Collins, Anna Fagan, Jerry Esposito, Caitlin Chaney, Nivette Perez-Perez, and Marina Feeser.

Read the Resolution here